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Where the ARCP panel agrees that the CCT date may be brought forward
This ARCP panel has reviewed the evidence in your e-portfolio and the letter of support from your educational supervisor regarding bringing forward your CCT date. We have made a recommendation to the Postgraduate Dean that your CCT date be brought forward to XXDATE
AND
The Postgraduate Dean has agreed with this recommendation. Please work with your local administrative team to update your post list and stage of training to align with the new CCT date. Your final ARCP may be held locally and should be at least 4 – 6 weeks in advance of the new CCT date. Please be advised that you will need to provide notice to the Lead Employer. We also recommend that if you have not done so already you should apply to be included within the National Performer’s List. 
AND
Please note that you must complete all workplace-based assessments that a trainee completing the full 3-year programme would undertake by the time of your final ARCP. It is important to note that if you are not making the required progress at your next ARCP panel and require additional training time this will come from the maximal available additional training time as per the Gold Guide. The training period that has been waived will NOT be reinstated. 
OR
The Postgraduate Dean has not agreed with this recommendation for the following reasons:
· 

Please note that this decision is not appealable. 

Where the Postgraduate Dean does not agree that the CCT date may be brought forward
The evidence in your e-portfolio and the letter of support from your educational supervisor regarding bringing forward your CCT date have been reviewed. At this time you are ineligible to bring forward your CCT date for the following reasons:
· 
Your CCT date will remain as XXDate
Please note that this decision is not appealable. 
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